
In response to your letter dated 7 August 2023 regarding, 
 
Secretary of State Consultation 
Planning Act 2008 and Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 
Application by Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North Sea Storage Limited for an 
order granting development consent for the Net Zero Teesside Power Project (“the Proposed 
Development”) 
 
Following a review of the documentation, we note that several work locations / land access / 
potential compulsory purchase options are in close proximity to Norsea’s existing easement for a 6” 
propane pipeline and 66kV electricity supply cables. 
 
We kindly request that we are kept informed on timings and consulted for any works which could 
potentially impact Norsea’s existing easement and/or access to the Norsea terminal. 
 
E:mail addresses for future contact are detailed below : 
 
Dylan Rees 

@ConocoPhillips.com  
Business Development Manager 
ConocoPhillips 
 
Jean-Francois Pepin,  

@conocophillips.com 
Senior Counsel - Europe & North Africa 
ConocoPhillips 

 

Michelle Harrety, 
@conocophillips.com 

Commercial and Accounting Specialist 
ConocoPhillips  
 
Regards, 
 
Dylan Rees 
 

 
Confidentiality Notice: 
This e-mail, along with any attachments, may be proprietary, privileged, confidential, or otherwise 
legally exempt from disclosure, and it is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is 
addressed. Any dissemination, copying, use of, or reliance upon such information by or to anyone 
other than addressee is prohibited. If you are not the named addressee, please notify the sender 
immediately by reply e-mail and delete all copies of this e-mail message and any attachments.  

 
ConocoPhillips (U.K.) Teesside Operator Limited (registered in England and Wales with company 
number 11760664) having its registered office at 20th Floor, 1 Angel Court, London, EC2R 7HJ 
(referred to as the "Company"). The information in this e-mail is confidential and for use by the 
addressee(s) only. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. It may also be legally 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise the sender of the error in 
transmission and delete the message from your computer. You may not copy or forward the e-mail 
or use it or disclose its contents to any other person. The Company does not accept any liability or 



responsibility for: (a) changes made to this e-mail after it was sent or (b) viruses transmitted through 
this e-mail or any attachment.  
 




